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Palm Beach County Community Services Offers
Air Conditioning Replacement Program to Homeowners

 
The crisis Heating Ventilation and Air Conditioning (HVAC) Replacement Program, through LIHEAP
(Low-Income Home Energy Assistance Program), is working to assist low-income Palm Beach
County (PBC) homeowners in need of replacing their home’s HVAC system, with assistance of up to
$15,000. This money can be used to replace their home cooling system.
 
Clients must be income eligible, live in Pam Beach County, and are required to show that they are in a
crisis situation. Completed applications must show one or more of the following:
·                The HVAC system no longer cools
·                HVAC unit is 10 years or older
·                Proof of high energy bills
·                Proof of life threatening environment via a doctor’s statement
 
 
Do you own or work for a local HVAC company?
Palm Beach County Community Services is looking to partner with HVAC companies to replace
clients' outdated, inefficient, or nonfunctioning HVAC systems. Eligible clients can obtain a new HVAC
system at little or no cost and the cost of the replacement is covered by the LIHEAP Program.
 
Want to become a county HVAC partner?
·                Must have HVAC license
·                Register with Palm Beach County Planning, Zoning and Building
·                Must be an active vendor with Palm Beach County or sign up to become one
·                Follow the link below to get started:
https://secure.co.palm-beach.fl.us/CsdContractorPortal
 
For more information on eligibility or to become an HVAC partner, please visit
https://www.utilityassistancepbc.org/ or call 833-CSD-WILL.
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